
 

 
 
 
 
 
Friday 25th November 2022 
 
Nursery’s Christmas 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
We have a busy time coming with a few exciting events happening in 
Nursery.  
 
Nursery Performance Day will be on Friday 9th December at 9.30am 
to which parents/carers are invited. Children who normally attend in the 
afternoon can come to this performance however, they will need to be 
taken home again before returning for their afternoon session. 
 
Christmas Jumper Day will be on Wednesday 14th December. For this 
day, children can come to Nursery in Christmas jumpers. Those who are 
staying for the whole day can also bring a Christmas treat in their lunch 
box e.g. bun, biscuit. Please ensure that this is nut-free.  
 
This year’s Nursery parties are on Thursday 15th December. Children 
will come to Nursery as normal but can wear party clothes. As usual, we 
will have a very special guest (Santa) making an appearance to give gifts to 
the children. If you would like to donate some food for our parties, please 
ensure they are pre-packed and nut-free. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Nursery Staff 
 


